
Important Dates to 

Remember this Spring Term 3:  

   

Friday 7th February—Juniper 

Class Assembly 9.00am 

 

Wednesday 12th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45-7.00 pm 

 

Thursday 13th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45—5.30 pm. 

 

Friday 14th February—School 

breaks up for half-term at 3.20 

pm. 

 

Monday 24th February—

children return to school. 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 

StrictlyKids! Club 

There are s�ll some places available for this fun a�er school dance club which will 

start a�er half-term, on Wednesday 26th February.  The cost of this club is being 

subsidised by the school so children are able to a!end for free.  Please contact the 

office for a registra�on form if your child is interested in joining. 

 

A&er School Clubs 

A�er school clubs will finish week ending Friday 7th February and will resume a�er 

half-term, from week commencing Monday 24th February, un�l week ending Friday 

20th March 2020. 

 

Running Club 

Running Club will continue on Thursday mornings from 8.00am until 8.30am with 

Mr Durden, up until February half-term.  If any new children would like to join, 

please contact the school office. 

 

Dance Festival at Cheltenham Town Hall—Monday 27th January 

On Monday, the dance club represented the school at the Gloucestershire Dance 

Festival.  There were 38 schools involved, including secondary schools.  Our 

dancers gave a fantastic performance in front of a large audience.  Well done to all! 

 

Juniper Class Assembly—Friday 7th February 

Juniper class parents are invited to Juniper’s class assembly at 9.00 am on Friday 

7th February, followed by a visit to their class to have a look at the wonderful work 

they have been doing. 

 

Parents’ Evenings—Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th February 

Please sign up to see your child’s teacher on the Parents’ Evening section on 

eSchools.  Appointments can also be made to see Mrs Carrick and Mrs Wainwright.  

The booking system will be open from  8.30am on Monday morning. 

 

Willow Class Visit 

On Tuesday 4th February, Willow Class have an exciting visitor from the Bath 

American Museum spending the day with them, teaching the children more facts 

about the Native Americans. The children will have the opportunity to explore 

exciting real life historical artefacts throughout the day and begin to learn about 

the Wild West.   

 

Donation from PTA 

A huge thank you to the PTA for all their hard work, and to everyone who has 

contributed their time and money towards the school.  A terrific total of £3,000 has 

been donated  by the PTA to  share between the Woodfield Nest, the Infant School 

and the Junior School.  We are so grateful for this wonderful support. 

 

Vision and Values—please see attached poster..  

 

 

 

Newsle!er Date: 31st January 2020 


